
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Mongoven Building Demolition Contract– Break-N-Ground, LLC 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, February 13, 2024          Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This will approve the Mongoven Building Demolition contract with Break-N-Ground, LLC in the amount 

of $273,500.00. Bids were received and reviewed by David H. Melvin, Inc.  

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of the Mongoven Building Demolition contract with Break-N-Ground, 

LLC in the amount of $273,500.00. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Contract. 

2. Contract Documents and Specifications. 


